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THE WINTERCROSS 
 

 
The Wintercross started on 
Wednesday 16Th November. It was 
in the park. Kevin and Delano were 
there for the Group 8. There were 

also 3 children from Group 7. Their names are Rosy, 
Tycho and Brittany. Neal and Fleur 
were there for Group 5. The First 
round was 2 kilometres long and the 
last round was 3 kilometres long. 
When we passed  the finish line 
we got an apple, chocolate and a 
pennon.  
The wintercross was lots of fun. 
 
 
Written by: Delano and Kevin. 

    The End 
 
 
 

On the pictures: in blue schoolshirt: 1.Delano and Tycho; 2 our school caretaker John ( in orange) as the biking hare;  
      3. Rosy and Brittany; 4: Kevin the fastest of our school . 

 


